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Comments: I support the proposed policy change that will allow multiple transfers of ANILCA Cabin Special Use

Permits. This policy has worked well for a long time. This program has been a great example of how the USFS

and private citizens work together. In my experience these cabin permits are highly respected and permit holders

keep sites clean and orderly.  Currently these permits are starting to sunset so the incentive to spend money on

new roofs, windows, siding doesn't make sense. If transfers are allowed to continue I have no doubt permit

holders will do postponed maintenance as well as create an atmosphere of cooperation between all entity's

involved.  In my opinion allowing additional transfers and keeping this tradition alive is great idea. 

 

Thank you,


